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Investing in our schools 

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is 
delivering record education funding, including $8.9 billion for new and upgraded schools. This 
targeted investment will ensure growing communities get access to a world class public 
education.   

Project overview 

A project is underway to upgrade Eastwood Public School. The project will deliver a new 
‘homebase’ building, with 9 new permanent classrooms, a new toilet block to replace an 
existing amenity block, and the removal of temporary classrooms. 

Progress update 

Construction has continued at Eastwood Public School. During Term 2, we have installed all 
the windows and external doors, closing the building off from the rain and wind. We have 
dismantled and removed the scaffold surrounding the new building, installed the cladding of 
the new building’s façade and continued installing internal elements including insulation, 
electrical services, and internal plumbing. 

Next steps 

In Term 3, we are expecting to progress quickly, with the weather having less impact on the 
internal works. In the coming months we will install internal walls and ceilings, flooring, 
joinery and fittings like toilets and basins, as well as connecting services like plumbing, 
electricity and internet services.  

We will also begin external works in preparation for the new pavement, soft fall, synthetic 
grass and landscaping. 
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School holiday works- Preparing for external works 

In the upcoming school holidays, the building contractor will begin preparations to deliver the 
external parts of the project, which will include new soft fall, synthetic grass and landscaping 
to the area surrounding the new building. See map below. 

These works include: 

• moving the site offices and lunchrooms into the lower level of the new building
• removing site sheds and adjusting the site fencing
• moving the workers portable bathrooms to the rear of the construction site.

More information 

You can find more information about the project at edu.nsw.link/EastwoodPS or by scanning 
the QR code   

If you have any questions about this project, you can contact School 
Infrastructure NSW during business hours on the contact details below. 
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